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Hi Doris,
 
Please see comment below for 10-ZN-2021.
 
Thank you,
 
Nicole Garcia
Planning Specialist
Planning & Development Services
ngarcia@scottsdaleaz.gov
(480) 312-7767

 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 10:55 AM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Do Not Change the Zoning
 
City of Scottsdale

Case: 10-ZN-2021 I am a homeowner within the same HOA governing this lot requesting a rezoning.
PLEASE do not change the zoning for one person on one lot. A change like this destroys the whole purpose
of zoning, and devalues the property in the area because of this change. Respectfully Submitted, Robert
Wirth -- sent by Robert D Wirth (case# 10-ZN-2021)

  © 2021 City of Scottsdale. All Rights Reserved.

 

mailto:NGarcia@Scottsdaleaz.gov
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4a718221b91248e4b2f53be679fc5682-McClay, Dor
mailto:ngarcia@scottsdaleaz.gov
http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/

SCOTTSDALE




